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Everyone should have the right to penalty rates. My children work on weekends to

supplement their pocket money and so as to not interfere with their school work. They

are developing a good work ethic but miss out on some social events with their friends

because of it. They are learning the value of work and the need to compomise at times,

partly due to incentive supplied by these rates.

If weekend and public holiday rates were cut I fear that my children, as well as many

others would no longer see the value in woking the hours that they do and missing out

on so much of their social life. Sadly, the only lesson to be learnt would be to rely on

handouts and make do with that.
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